
Drop-in session...

Have your say online...

Join in the conversation at the community drop-in 
session on 19th of March 2019 3.30 – 7.30pm at level 1 
303 Gillies Street North, Wendouree.

To view the Draft Master Plan, previous community 
consultation and to provide feedback go to
mysay.ballarat.vic.gov.au to complete the survey 
until 5th April 2019. Alternatively, you can view a hard 
copy of the plan at City of Ballarat Phoenix building 25 
Armstrong Street South, Ballarat.

As Ballarat continues to expand to the west, the City 
of Ballarat is looking ahead long-term as Wendouree 
Station becomes closer to the geographical centre of 
Ballarat. Work on the Ballarat Line Upgrade is well under 
way including a second track, additional platform and 
pedestrian overpass at Wendouree station which is being 
delivered by Rail Projects Victoria (RPV). This is a great 
opportunity to take advantage of the big changes already 
happening to create a precinct that is much more than a 
transport hub.  

The master plan creates a vision for the future renewal and 
revitalisation of the Wendouree Railway Station Precinct and 
provides guidance on the delivery of a number of projects 
currently underway or in the planning phase (see over page). 

The Draft Master Plan seeks to:

·· Improve the function, useability and appearance of the 
precinct

·· Improve access and movement to the station, including a new 
forecourt

·· Provide for an increasing number of people using the station 
and surrounding precinct

·· Identify development opportunities for revitalisation, including 
underutilised railway land

·· Introduce new retail and residential options. 

For more information go to mysay.ballarat.vic.gov.au or 
contact the City of Ballarat Strategic Planning department on 
5320 7420 or strategicplanning@ballarat.vic.gov.au 

In February 2018 the City of Ballarat commenced 
community consultation on the future of the Wendouree 
Railway Station Precinct, as part of the development of 
a master plan for the area. Based on your feedback, the 
City of Ballarat has now released the Draft Master Plan for 
your comment. The Draft Master Plan creates a vision for 
the renewal and revitalisation of the Precinct that not only 
meets the current and long-term needs of rail and public 
transport users, but also creates an attractive destination 
for locals and visitors alike.

WENDOUREE RAILWAY STATION 
PRECINCT MASTER PLAN

HAVE YOUR SAY

DRAFT MASTER PLAN

RELEASED!
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Community drop-in session: 
19th of March 2019 3.30-

7.30pm at Level 1, 303 Gillies 
Street North, Wendouree

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
IN THE PRECINCT...

WENDOUREE RAILWAY

STATION PRECINCT

A City of Ballarat Project co-funded with Transport for 
Victoria. Working in collaboration with Rail Projects Victoria 
(RPV), VicRoads, Public Transport Victoria, and VicTrack to 
ensure the projects and revitalisation of Wendouree Railway 
Station Precinct delivers benefits for the community. RPV is 
delivering the Ballarat Line Upgrade on behalf of the Victorian 
Government. To find out more about the Ballarat Line Upgrade, 
including upgrades at Wendouree Station, go to 
regionalrailrevival.vic.gov.au/ballarat

Station to be designed by RPV 


